
Dear Potential Community Partners Council Member, 

The OHSU University Center for Excellence in Developmental 
Disabilities (UCEDD) Community Partners Council (CPC) is looking 
to expand its membership.  

Each state has a UCEDD that does research and provides education 
and advocacy around disability related issues. The work of the 
OHSU UCEDD is done by partnering and working together with 
community members and agencies.  

We are currently accepting applications for potential members and 
we invite you to apply!   

If you are interested in possibly becoming a member, please 

- take time to read this letter

- review the Membership Information Sheet

- complete the application and the Support Needs Information 
form, if applicable

- and return the application via email to ucedd@ohsu.edu . 

CPC members are Oregonians with disabilities, have family 
members with disabilities, or may serve as agency representatives. 

By working together, UCEDD researchers and CPC members 
improve health and wellness programs and research projects. This 
work helps improve the quality of life of Oregonians with 
disabilities and their family members.  

To learn more about the UCEDD’s programs and projects visit our 
website at www.ohsu.edu/ucedd or call 503-494-8364.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

The OHSU University Center for Excellence in Developmental 
Disabilities Community Partners Council Members 
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